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The following Belle Point Sam’s Chapter Members attended the Arkansas Good Sam’s 
State Rally at Four State Fairgrounds in Texarkana, AR: Jack & Charlotte Godfrey, 
Johnny & Ann Martin, John & Phyllis Prell, Belinda Smith & Teri Vann, Gayle Smith, 
Carl & Rosemary Underwood, David & Phyllis West and Sally Wheeler.  Bill & Cheryl 
Given drove up for the day to attend the Chapter Meeting and Park Host Meeting. 

Most of us arrived on Monday and got full hook-up parked without a big wait.  Tuesday 
was set-up day for the State Staff in the morning and by 1:00 p.m. in the afternoon were 
registering members.  The weather ranged from warm and sunny, to wind gusts, to cold 
temperatures and lots of rain. 

Less than 100 rigs were in attendance but a good time was had by all.  There were a 
number of door prize winners and Chinese Auction Prize winners among our 
members.  The Entertainment each night was very good but no one in our Chapter won 
at Samgo Bingo. 

Looking forward to May’s Campout at Old Post COE RV Park in Dardanelle, AR, May 
13th – 17th.  We will miss those members with other commitments.  Laugh when you 
can, apologize when you should & let go of what you can’t change. 

Safe Travels 

Secretary, Ann Martin 

 


